Steven Sepe

From:

ann rossman <annrm@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 17, 2025 8:03 PM

To:

House State Government and Elections Committee

Subject:

RE: Support - H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley House State Government and Elections Committee

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Ann Rossman and I am a resident of Newport, RI. I am writing to express my strong support of H-5515.

I am in support of H-5515 because the resolution is the first step towards increased voting accessibility in Rhode Island. It is vital that the General Assembly acts now in order to pave the way for necessary improvements and modernizations.

I hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ann Rossman Newport, Rhode Island 02840